NORTHBRIDGE BUILDING, PLANNING and CONSTRUCTION COMMITTEE

Northbridge Town Hall
7 Main Street
Whitinsville, MA 01588

November 17, 2016
Town Hall

Time: 7:00 pm
Open Meeting

PRESENT: BPCC Chairman Michael Beaudoin, BPCC Vice Chairman Paul Bedigian, BPCC
Secretary Kevin Soden, BPCC Member Joe Strazulla, BPCC Member Kevin Curtin, BPCC
Member Steven Nye, Elizabeth Lewis (Habeeb & Associates), Jim Shuris (DPW) and Jamie
Luchini (DPW)

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.

Approval of Minutes

Motion was made by Mr. Beaudoin and seconded by Mr. Nye to approve the minutes from
November 3, 2016. The motion carried unanimously. The approved invoice was turned over to

Jim Shuris for processing.

Invoice Approval

Motion was made by Mr. Beaudoin and seconded by Mr. Soden to approve the invoice
from Cardinal Construction for $3,500 dated November 16, 2016. The motion carried

unanimously.

DPW Project

The building location on site was discussed with Habeeb & Associates. The discussion was tabled
until estimates are established.

Adjournment

Motion was made by Mr. Beaudoin and seconded by Mr. Soden to adjourn the meeting
at 7:45 pm. The motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,
Kevin Soden, BPCC Secretary



